
Judy Pigott
It is my opinion, informed by having followed development of cleaning up Hanford Nuclear site
for a long time, by the material you've sent out and by conversations with Hanford Challenge, that
the modification of the permit should be denied. Until and unless the requirements for safety to the
environment and to workers have been met, there will be an unacceptable risk to us all. Safe &
effective disposal, if done well, will minimize the risk to humans and the environment. As the
modification is currently written, these safety issues are not adequately addressed.
Thank you -- Judy


